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Monday evening youth offer at the Nadder Centre: 

South West Wiltshire Area Board allocated £5,000 on 7/12/16 towards costs 
associated to run a Monday evening youth offer at the Nadder Centre in Tisbury 
throughout 2017 (see item 11). 

Running costs for the project from January 2017 – June 2017 were £2,057.44. Due 
to savings made during the year an additional allocation of £300 was awarded on 
6/12/17 towards the project to run until the end of the financial year 2017/18 (end of 
March 2018). 

It is proposed that any funding remaining in the youth budget for 2017/18 is 
allocated towards this project to enable it to continue running in 2018/19, after 
all other grant applications have been considered. 

No unpublished documents have been relied upon in the preparation of this report 
 
Report Author: 
Stephen Harris 
Community Engagement Manager 
01722 434211 
Stephen.Harris@wiltshire.gov.uk  

http://cms.wiltshire.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=169&MId=10342&Ver=4
mailto:Stephen.Harris@wiltshire.gov.uk

